
The Clery Act 
The Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act is a Federal law that 
requires colleges to report criminal activity and statistics on their campuses to the federal and state 
governments. This information is reported annually by Pennsylvania Highlands Community College along with 
statistics documented by local law enforcement agencies. 

Click here to view a summary of criminal activity reported during the past year at all Penn Highlands' facilities. 

Additional information regarding College Security and Safety may be obtained by contacting the Richland Campus 
Security Office at 814-262-6427. 
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https://www.pennhighlands.edu/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/2022_Annual_Security_Report.pdf
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